
To whom it may concern,

The One Happy Island of Aruba is officially requesting 
Volunteer Time Off (VTO) for _________________ — to take 
part in a different kind of getaway: one that gives back.

While in Aruba, they’ll participate in community and 
conservation efforts that help preserve the island’s natural 
beauty for generations to come. It’s voluntourism, the 
Aruban way: meaningful, memorable, and rooted in respect.

Because here on the One Happy Island, we believe real 
relaxation includes giving back—and that traveling 
responsibly isn’t just a trend, it’s a promise. 

Thank you for considering this request. We promise they 
will come back with a tan and a plan - recharged, inspired, 
and rejuvenated by finally taking that unused VTO.

Sunny regards,
Aruba


